
 

 

 

 

 

 

Walsden St Peter’s Newsletter 12
th
 January 2024 

 

Welcome back and a Happy New Year.   

 

Out of school sports clubs – Spring term   

A letter and timetable of clubs running this term was emailed out this week.  A copy can be 

viewed on the school website here: https://www.walsden.calderdale.sch.uk/information-for-

families/clubs .  As we have a couple of short half terms this term, the timetable will run for 

8 weeks from 22
nd

 January until Easter. Please email Mr Allely direct to request a place on a 

club.  Please note if you sign up for a paid club, this must be paid prior to the club starting to 

guarantee a place.  Thank you. 

 

School Council news 

A letter was sent home this week regarding next 

week’s football fundraiser arranged by the School 

Council. With the help of Mr Allely and Mrs 

Willams, they are organising a number of 

footballing events next week.  Just a reminder that 

if your child wants her/his photograph taken with 

either Bertie Bee or The FA Trophy (or both) Monday is the last date for 

the slip and money to be sent in. Please make sure your slip and payment is 

in a sealed envelope and includes your child’s name/class.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Information for Y6 parents 

Y6 will be visiting Guru Nanak Gurdwara in Huddersfield next week as part of their RE 

studies on Sikhism.  Thank you to FOW for subsidising this trip.  Please remember your child 

will need a scarf/handkerchief for their head and should wear long sleeves and long trousers 

or skirt with tights on the day.  They will also need a packed lunch.  Enjoy Y6, we look 

forward to hearing all about it. 

The Y6 Robinwood residential is fast approaching and more information will be coming 

home over the next few weeks so please keep an eye out for letters/forms and emails. If you 

haven’t already, can we also ask that the balance is paid in full on School Money by half 

term.  Thank you. 

 
Stars of the week 

This week’s stars are: Erez Marsden, Aubrey Coates, Elijah Bentley, Kai 

Parker-Helliwell, Faye Tomlin, Envy-Lee Roberts and Elizabeth Small.  

Well done to them all.  

      

Lunchtime awards 

Our midday staff have chosen: Fred Turner, Zander  Midgley, Reuben Jackson, Sebastian 

Wright, Lola Baxter, Bertie Waller and Jace Howarth for their excellent behaviour at 

lunchtime.  

 

 

Esther Logue & Emma Crowther, Headteachers  
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